
Queen Ann Water Works LLC. 
91 NE Queen Ann Drive 

Belfair, WA 98528 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
 

September 9, 2017 
 
Queen Ann Water Works LLC. has filed for approval to be regulated by the Washington State Utilities and 
Transportation Commission (WUTC). If approved, Queen Ann Water Works LLC. will be regulated by the WUTC 
effective November. 15, 2017. 
 
Queen Ann Water Works LLC. requires a stable revenue stream to help achieve financial viability.  The 
Department of Health has strongly suggested that we file to become a regulated company with the WUTC. To this 
end Queen Ann Water Works LLC. petitioned to become a regulated company with the WUTC and filed an initial 
tariff, which includes rates for service. 

If the tariff is approved by the commission, the present flat rate of $47.00 per month will continue until January 1, 
2018.  Then the metered rate, shown below, will start:   
    

Base Block 1 Block 2 Block 3  
Allowance Rate Usage (Max.)   Rate Usage (Max.)   Rate Usage (Max.)    Rate 
                  $40.00 2,000 (Gal.)     $1.40 3,000  (Gal.)    $2.00 3,501 (Gal.)      $2.50 
 
Any subsequent rate request will be subject to commission review and public comment.   
 
If you have questions about the proposed filing and how it will affect you, please call Queen Ann Water Works 
LLC. at H2O Management Services, Inc. at (360) 427-0654.   
 
You can comment on this transaction by using the “Submit a Comment” feature at the commission’s web site,  
utc.wa.gov, or by using the contact information below. The commission will decide whether to approve the 
transaction at an open meeting in Olympia, which is scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on Nov. 9, 2017. You will have an 
opportunity to comment in person at this meeting.  

The commission is committed to providing reasonable accommodation to participants with disabilities. If you need 
reasonable accommodation, contact the commission at (360) 664-1132 or human_resources@utc.wa.gov.  

If you are unable to attend the open meeting, the commission has a bridge line which enables you to participate by 
telephone. Call 360-664-1234 the day before the open meeting for instructions and to sign in.  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504-7250   
E-mail:  comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone:  1-888-333-WUTC (9882) 
 
Sincerely,  
 
For the Queen Ann Water Works LLC., Drew Noble, H2O Management Services, Inc., (360) 427-0654 

http://www.utc.wa.gov/
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